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27 March 2018 

 

Dear XXXXXXXXX 

 

COMMUNITY COUNCIL FINANCES 

 

After the Community Council’s meeting on 22 March you asked me for financial information 

about the Community Council over the last 4 years. 

 

As you know, the current Community Council was formed following a petition and election 

in late 2016.  It took some time to establish a bank account and we received no funds from 

the City of Edinburgh Council until well into 2017.  As a result in 2016-17 (ending at our 

AGM in May) we did not approve accounts; this has been agreed with the City Council. 

 

We are not responsible for the previous community councils, the last of which was 

disbanded after its adjourned meeting on 22 November 2015.  The only accounts for the 

community council of the time are in the Annual Report and Accounts at 

www.northfieldandwillowbrae.org.uk in the Meeting record for 28 May 2015.  I do not 

know where you might obtain accounts for the community councils before that date. 

 

I hope this is of assistance. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Nick Weech 

Treasurer 

Northfield and Willowbrae Community Council 
30 Piersfield Terrace,Edinburgh,EH8 7BQ 
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